THE 2020 ST. PAUL'S ON-THE-HILL YOUTH SUPPORT BURSARY RECIPIENTS

ANNOUNCEMENT:

"For the thirteenth year, the Scholarship Committee of St. Paul's on-the-Hill
Anglican Church, is pleased to award Bursaries to three deserving students for
2020 Bursaries.

Recipients of the St. Paul's on-the-Hill 2020 Youth Support Bursary are -Elizabeth
Scott and Melissa White, both active members of St. Paul's since childhood.

Elizabeth has held leadership positions to support our Children and Youth ministry. She
is a graduate of Agincourt Collegiate Institute, where as a top music student, she
performed extensively at school and on prestigious stages across Canada.

Melissa displayed leadership as an altar server at St. Paul's, willingly mentoring those
who were beginning this role. A graduate of Notre Dame Catholic Secondary School,
she is a gifted skater who is passionate about her goals and exceeds expectations.

Each recipient graduated from grade twelve this year with an impressive academic
average and will be starting university in September.

Our 2020 Arcelia Hunte Memorial International Bursary, was awarded to Ranai
Gonzales, of Belize. Ranai attends St. Andrews Anglican Church, San Ignacio Town,
Belize. Ranai will use this Bursary to support studies for her degree in Marine Biology
at university. The 2020 Bursary was presented in memory of Joyce Gardner, who was a
faithful believer and member of St. Paul's.

As a congregation, we are proud of our recipients and extend hearty
congratulations and best wishes to them."



